
From: Kevin Teller
To: Kerstin Hancock
Cc: Ed Pospisil
Subject: Purchase Order Limit Increase Request
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 12:41:13 PM

Fleet is requesting to have the limit raised on single fuel PO’s. Fleet has authorization to generate
Purchase Orders from object code 3301 (Gasoline) without the County Judge’s signature for
amounts not to exceed $32,000. The request is to increase this authorization from $32,000 to
$45,000 due to the current fuel market.
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Kevin Teller
Fleet Division Director
Williamson County
512-943-3368
kevin.teller@wilco.org
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